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To whom it may concern,

I am writing in reference to Board File no 220018, Liquor License Transfer - 550 Sutter Street - Pacific Cocktail
Haven.

Through its many years of operation at 580 Sutter, Pacific Cocktail Haven proved itself to have a positive impact on
the community and The City. This small business brings needed jobs, foot traffic, safety, and energy to an area that
benefits from nightlife.

I have had many opportunities to partner with the ownership of Pacific Cocktail Haven over the years to create
programs that benefit local charities including Family Dog Rescue, SF Marin Food Bank, and CUESA. This
business and its employees consistently make time to give back to and be a part of the community.

When it’s original location at 580 Sutter suffered a terrible fire, the ownership sprang into action to ensure that even
during a pandemic, their employees would continue to have opportunities to work, maintain income, and have health
insurance. This speaks volumes to the integrity in which Pacific Cocktail Haven operates and why it stands out as an
industry leader.

Allowing the transfer of license to 550 Sutter would mean that a small business recognized internationally as one of
the best of its kind in the world, has a chance to bring energy back to Union Square when it really needs it. The
business and its team will continue to help that neighborhood grow back into its pre-pandemic character and extend
its charitable outreaches throughout the industry and The City.

Thank you for your time,

Karri Kiyuna
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